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COLOUR FUN RUN 2022 
AROUND $2400 RAISED FOR 

THE SCHOOL  
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Dates to Remember 
 

Tuesday 10 May to Friday 20 May 
NAPLAN 
Wednesday 18 May  
Governing Council 
Wednesday 18 to Friday 20 May 
Outdoor Education Bushwalk 
Friday 20 May 
Walk Safely to School Day 
Thursday 26 May 
Outdoor Ed Mountain Bike Ride 
Friday 27 May 
SAPSASA Netball Carnival 
Wednesday 1 June 
Open Boys Basketball 
Thursday 9 June 
Year 8 and 10 Immunisations 
SAPOL Road Safety Session 
Holly  Geyer Artist in Residence 
Monday 13 June 
Queens Birthday Holiday 
Tuesday 14 June 
Student Free Day 
Wednesday 22 June 
Governing Council  
Tuesday 28 June 
RE Session 
Wednesday 29 June 
School Photos 
 

I hope you had an enjoyable holiday break. With rising cases of COVID 
in our community, it is important that we follow the SA Health 
guidelines. Please keep your child home if they are unwell and notify 
the school.  
 

The colour run was a fantastic way to end term 1. Thank you to Jess 
Bawden for organising the event and the staff for operating the colour 
stations. A highlight for me was the outstanding contribution from our 
senior students. They cooked the BBQ, assisted with the set up and 
pack up and helped younger students around the course. It was 
wonderful to see them interact in such a positive way. They should be 
extremely proud of themselves. 
 

Parent teacher interviews were held at the end of last term. Thank you 
to the parents who made the time to meet with their child’s teacher to 
discuss their term 1 learning and future learning goals. As always, if you 
have any concerns about your child’s learning, please don’t hesitate to 
contact their teacher. Written reports will be sent home at the end of 
this term. 
 

As the weather turns colder, please remember that black pants and 
BMFC jumpers are not part of our uniform. Pants or shorts should be 
navy in colour and not have large logos or writing. If you have any 
questions about uniform requirements, please contact the school.  
 

Joelene Anderson 
Principal 

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 

Bus Drivers Needed 

We are looking for interested people to 

go on our school bus driver relief list. If 

you are interested in helping out our 

school, please contact us on 8635 2105 

and we will forward 

you the information 

required. 



 

 

Meet our Governing Council Members   

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 

Sara Stringer  
Favourite Book at School 
- Rainbow Fish 
School Attended Laura 
Primary and Gladstone 
High 
AFL Team - Adelaide 

Jane Hewett 
Favourite Book at School 
- Clifford the Big Red Dog 
School Attended - 
Orroroo Area School 
AFL Team - Adelaide 

Kirsty Patterson 
Favourite Book at School 
- The Outsiders 
School Attended - 
Cummins Area School 
AFL Team - Adelaide 

Margaret McDonald 
Favourite Book at School 
- Charlotte’s Web 
School Attended - Cabra 
College 
AFL Team - Port Power 

Carly Barnes 
Favourite Book at School 
- Tomorrow When the 
War Began 
School Attended 
Wirrabara and St Marks 
AFL Team - Thunderbirds 

Jacky Ritter 
Favourite Book at School 
- Paul Jennings Books 
School Attended - 
Modbury Heights and  
Wynn Vale  Primary’s and 
Golden Grove High  
 AFL Team - Adelaide 

Jess Ervin 
Favourite Book at School 
- The Neverending Story 
School Attended - Port 
Broughton Area School 
AFL Team - Adelaide 

Susie Cameron 
Favourite Book at School 
- Hitchhikers Guide to the 
Galaxy 
School Attended - Norfolk 
Island Central School 
AFL Team - Carlton 

Elise Bormann 
Favourite Book at School 
- The Jolly Postman and 
other Peoples Letters 
School Attended - Port 
Broughton Area School 
AFL Team - Adelaide 

Jess Hewett 
Favourite Book at School 
- Harry Potter 
School Attended - 
Kingscote Area and 
Westminster 
AFL Team - Port Power 

Kellie Daniel 
Favourite Book at School 
- Gideo 
School Attended - PBAS 
and KMHS 
AFL Team - Richmond 

Katie Harris 
Favourite Book at School 
- The Babysitters Club 
School Attended - 
Bradshaw Primary and 
Araluen College and then 
St Phillips High school 
AFL Team - Thunderbirds 



 

 

 Colour Run 2022 Photo Gallery 

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 



 

 

Colour Run 2022 Photo Gallery  

Photo by Ace 

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 



 

 

 Community Notices and Canteen Roster 

CANTEEN  

MON WEEK 3 - 16/5 

Volunteer Needed 

 

Teresa Noble 

 

Volunteer Needed 

MON WEEK 4 - 23/5 

Volunteer Needed 

 

Teresa Noble 

 

Volunteer Needed 

MON WEEK 5 - 30/5 

Volunteer Needed 

 

Teresa Noble 

 

Kim Hewett 



 

 

Year 12 History   

Countries around the world commemorated Holocaust Memorial Week recently, including Australia as a 
new member of IHRA (International Holocaust Remembrance Alliance). 

Our Stage 2 Modern History students are part of a world-first project with Yad 
Vashem, the world’s leading institution for Holocaust remembrance and 
education. As part of the project, students will read Holocaust survivor Eddie 
Jaku’s autobiography, The Happiest Man On Earth and reflect on its universal 
themes of humanity, kindness and education. In September, students will 
participate in a Zoom conference with Eddie’s son and grandson to share their 
thoughts and perspectives on the book and to honour Eddie’s legacy. 

Port Broughton Area School is one of fifteen schools in Australia taking part in this 
exclusive program and are the only South Australian public school involved in this 
wonderful learning opportunity. 

SAPSASA   

Asha Hewett and Jake Mildren both took part in the SAPSASA 

Cross Country trials at Moonta last week representing Port 

Broughton Area School. 

Asha came 3rd in the U10  girls and Jake came 2nd in the U12 

boys. Great job and congratulations 

Tarquin Wilden recently represented the school in the State 

SAPSASA swimming carnival, he took part in the U11 50 

metres Freestyle, Backstroke and Breaststroke and also was 

part of the U12 Relay for a combined country team. 

Congratulations on a job well done. 



 

 

 Term 2 Calendar 

Term 2 2022 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat/Sun 

Week 3 

16/5 
NAPLAN 

17/5 18/5 
 
Outdoor Ed 
Bushwalk 
Governing Council 

19/5 20/5 
 
 
National Walk 
Safely to School 
Day 

21/5, 22/5 

Week 4 

23/5 
 

24/5 25/5 26/5 
Outdoor Ed 
Mountain Bike Ride 

27/5 
SAPSASA Netball 
Carnival 
 
 

28/5, 29/5 

Week 5 

30/5 31/5 1/6 
Open Boys 
Basketball 

2/6 3/6 4/6, 5/6 

Week 6 

6/6 7/6 8/6 9/6 
Year 8 and 10 
Immunisations 
SAPOL Road Safety 
Holly Geyer Artist 

10/6 11/6, 12/6 

Week 7 

13/6 
QUEENS 
BIRTHDAY 

14/6 
STUDENT FREE DAY 

15/6 16/6 17/6 18/6, 19/6 

Week 8 

20/6 21/6 22/6 
Governing Council 

23/6 24/6 25/6, 26/6 

Week 9 

27/6 28/6 
RE Session 

29/6 
School Photos 

30/6 1/7 2/7, 3/7 


